
Website  launch  accomplished,
Oct. 7
October 15, 2014
After months of intensive programming and content-management
work, His Excellency’s new website has finally come to light
as ot October 7, 2014.

https://stmarcelinitiative.org/website-launch-oct-7/
https://stmarcelinitiative.org/website-launch-oct-7/

